
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
November 5, 2014 
 

Openings Still Available for Library’s Preschool Story Time 
 
The Youth Services division of the Santa Maria Public Library is offering Super 
Squashed Story Time on Wednesdays at 12:30 p.m. beginning November 5, 2014 and 
ending on December 10, 2014. This story time features stories, songs, finger plays, and 
a book on DVD. Super Squashed story time provides a more independent environment 
for preschoolers aged three to five, where children attend without parents after the first 
week of the session.  
 
Registrations are currently being taken in person at the Youth Services Desk or by 
calling (805) 925-0994.  Once registered, your child is enrolled for the entire six-week 
session. 
 
The Library’s hours are 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., Mondays through Thursdays, and 
10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Fridays and Saturdays.  The Library is closed on Sundays.  
 
 
Department:     Public Library 
Contact Person:   Dawn Jackson, Librarian II 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0994 ext. 319 
E-mail Address:                djackson@cityofsantamaria.org 
 
 
 
 


